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Minutes 
 
MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF THE NORTH BUCKINGHAMSHIRE AREA PLANNING COMMITTEE HELD 
ON WEDNESDAY 28 OCTOBER 2020 IN VIA VIRTUAL CONFERENCE (MS TEAMS), COMMENCING AT 
2.30 PM AND CONCLUDING AT 2.48 PM 
 
MEMBERS PRESENT 
 
P Fealey (Chairman), T Mills (Vice Chairman), A Bond, C Clare, N Glover, L Monger, H Mordue, S Morgan, 
M Rand, S Renshell, R Stuchbury and D Town (in place of A Wight) 
 
APOLOGY 
 
A Wight 
 
Agenda Item 
 
1 MINUTES 
 RESOLVED –  

 
That the Minutes of the meeting held on 10 June 2020 be approved as a correct record. 
 

2 DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST 
 Councillor Renshell declared a Personal Interest as she had previously attended a leisure training 

event at the application venue (Experience The Country Limited) 
 

3 20/00472/APP - COWPASTURE FARM, EXPERIENCE THE COUNTRY LTD., DRAYTON ROAD, 
NEWTON LONGVILLE 

 Before consideration of the planning application, Members were informed by Officers that just 
prior to the start of the meeting, officers were contacted by Newton Longville Parish Council 
(NLPC) and informed that NLPC had not been re-consulted on the amended application.  NLPC 
had asserted that they had been unable to make representations on the application as they had 
not been formally notified.  Consequently, NLPC had not been invited to speak at the planning 
committee meeting. 
 
The Council’s Constitution, Part D, Planning Committee Procedure Rules, paragraph 3.20 (Public 
Speaking Arrangements) stated that Town or parish councils who had been consulted on an 
application and where they had made a written representation would be invited to speak at the 
first Planning Committee at which a matter was considered. 
 



In view of the above circumstances, the Committee was provided with legal advice from the 
Planning Solicitor for the Council that the planning application should be deferred to allow 
proper consultation processes to be completed, and for the application to then be resubmitted 
to Members for determination.  Officers apologised to the Committee, the applicant’s agent 
(who was present at the meeting) and applicant, and other people impacted by this situation. 
 
RESOLVED –  
 
That application 20/00472/APP be deferred to allow further consultation to be undertaken, as 
detailed to Members at the meeting. 
 


